SGQG Guild Meeting: August 8, 2023: Call to order: 10:00 a.m.

Attendance and guests: 36 members, 1 guest

Approval of minutes: July

Board Reports:
President: Please start thinking about being on the nominating committee for next year’s chairs.
Mail: Junk

Vice President: Absentand in her place: Ulla Doty, has instructions for Patty’s outgoing quilt. Don’t use
the block attached to the newsletter as it is just an example of what a courthouse steps block looks like. Also, has
scraps to make it more cohesive.

Treasurer:

Secretary: Nothing
New Business:

Hilde Langlet: Is stepping down from being librarian. Mary Parker to take up this chair.
Sandy Askin: Library exhibit of our small quilts will be at the library for the month of September.
Card workshop will be held at the Lutheran church and not Pine Grove Senior Park.

Old Business:
Michelle Kelley: Update on the 501 (see attached for update)
Committee Reports:

Penny D. Thanks to all who donated their time to the Amador County Fair. Also, thanks to all who donated items
and time to the country store.

Analie Belden: Will send all members flyers for quilt show to print and place in windows of the community.

Sue Green: Entry forms for quilts are due today. We will start hanging quilts on Wednesday, October 4*.

Pat Bjerke: Don’t forget to add tax to the price of items you’re selling. Also, submit a inventory sheet.

Sandy Wagner: Will be at the fairgrounds on Wednesday at 8:00 a.m. Quilt take in is from 9-12. Decorate windows
on Wednesday. Vendors arrive on Thursday. Paula Bibby will oversee the transporting of quilt frames.

Cher Gruenfeldt: Baskets will be a silent auction. A group of baskets will be put out each day. Will have a bid or
buy now and the auction will end at 3:00 each day.

Sandy Askin: Silent auction for small quilts will take place at 2:00 p.m. on the last day of the show.

Show and tell

Adjourn: 12:15 p.m.





